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Docket ko. 50-247

Mr. William J. Cahfll, Jr.

Vice President

Consolidated Edison Company
of New York, Inc.

DISTRIBUTION

Docket File 50-247 (w/encl)
NRC PDR

Local PDR

Asic

D. Eisenhut

W. Gammili

A. Schwencer

L. Olshan

14E (3) (w/1 encl)
G. McCorkle (w/encl)
C. Parrish

4 Irving Place
New York, New York 10003

Dear Mr. Cahfll:

Our initial review of the Contingency Plan you submitted for Indfan
Point, Unfts 1 and 2, dated July 28, 1979 has {dentified additional
fnformation that 1s needed. The enclosure, which is being withheld
from public disclosure 1n accordance with Sectfon 2.790(d) 1s a
request for additional informatfon. Please respond within 30 days of
the receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,

- =l signed by

A. Schwencer, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #1
Division of Operating Reactors

Enclosure:
As Stated

cc: w/o enclosure
See next page
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